
We’re pleased to welcome you to our inaugural “Teaming In Cardiac Surgery” 

meeting this October, in beautiful Burlington, Vermont — a chance to come 

together around our shared commitment to advancing cardiac surgery.

Our field demands technical precision across specialties, and as such relies 

on teamwork. From before the patient enters the hospital, to the operating 

room, the ICU and beyond, collaboration is at the heart of every success. This 

meeting will explore not only innovation, but also the human connections 

that make it all possible.

We look forward to insightful discussions and to seeing many of you there.
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